The Navy has just informed me that there will be a Helicopter Assault
Demonstration at Miller Field on Tuesday, May 22nd beginning at
10:00AM. The Navy Band will also be on hand to play some tunes.

If you've never seen a Helo assault before, I highly recommend that you
attend the free event and bring your family and friends!
--Lee

PS: Don't forget to attend the 99th Annual Memorial Day Parade on Monday,
May 28th. The parade steps off at Noon from the intersection of Forest
Avenue and Hart Blvd. It ends by Forest Avenue Shoppers Town.



